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7th February 2025 

Alton Towers Rewards Trip 

We are excited to inform you that we are planning an end of year rewards trip to Alton Towers for our Year 9 
and 10 students. This trip will offer a fantastic opportunity for our students to engage in both fun and 
educational activities, enhancing their learning outside of the classroom.  

Attendance on this rewards trip is a privilege and will be dependent on each students’ attitude and behaviour 
throughout the year, especially in the lead-up to the event. The expectations are as follows: 

• Good behaviour in and around the school environment 

• Good attendance and punctuality 

• Adherence to the Wigston Academy Code of Conduct 

Trip Details: 
• Date of Trip: Wednesday 9th July 2025 
• Departure from School: 8am 
• Return to School: approximately 6pm 
• Estimated Cost (dependant on number of students who wish to attend): £55 per student. This will cover 

coach travel, entrance to the park, access to all the rides and insurance. 
• Location: Alton Towers, Alton, Staffordshire 

July is always a busy time at Alton Towers and unfortunately, we cannot guarantee how many rides your child 
will be able to experience on the day.  We also cannot predict the weather. 

If your child would like to attend we kindly ask that you pay a deposit of £5 to secure their place. Payment of 
this deposit will need to be made online via the parent payment section on the school website; Links /SCOPAY 
Payments /Trips /Alton Towers by Friday 14th February, so that we can finalise the numbers and make 
arrangements. Please note, the total cost of the trip will need to be paid by Friday 23rd May. 

Should this trip not go ahead or should a student pay for this trip and subsequently not meet the expectations 
outlined above you will receive a full refund of your deposit. 

If you have any questions or require further information, do not hesitate to contact me at 
gcarton@wigstonmat.org. 

Kind regards, 
Mr Carton 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 


